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The Honorable Troy Waymaster, Chairperson 

House Committee on Appropriations 

Statehouse, Room 111-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Waymaster: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2393 by House Committee on Appropriations 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2393 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2393 would narrow the scope of what a lottery gaming facility manager, racetrack 

gaming facility manager or facility owner licensee would be required to check for on debt owed 

to the state for child support.   

 

 The Department for Children and Families indicates that HB 2393 would increase 

collections of child support that would then be passed on to the guardian of the child owed support. 

However, it is not possible to predict the number of additional cases that would arise.  Therefore, 

a precise fiscal effect cannot be determined.  Any fiscal effect associated with HB 2393 is not 

reflected in The FY 2020 Governor’s Budget Report.  

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

cc: Jackie Aubert, Children & Families  


